From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: For the attention of the Manston Airport Case Team

Date: 05 July 2021 20:15:48

Dear Sirs

Manston Airport – Development Consent Order.

I fully support the proposal to grant a DCO for the re-opening of Manston Airport.

The re-opening of the airport will help stimulate the local economy and reduce unemployment. In opinion this alone over rides any "Green" argument against the proposal, and besides, Riveroak Strategic Partners have clearly laid out their environmental plans.

The Covid19 pandemic clearly showed a need for a large freight airport, so for these reasons I support the re-opening of Manston Airport and the DCO.

Yours faithfully

Mr James Tobin